Dear Representatives,

This bill does not provide answers to “how to accommodate growth while continuing to preserve the
land use policies that have made Oregon attractive in the first place.” Identifying forest and farm lands
as “non resource” is short-sighted and favors reckless development over responsible conservation.
Please say no to this.

Respectfully,

Dennis McGregor
Sisters, Oregon



